
I would like to express my non-support of HB3338, the disarming of campus police and security officers. 
If this bill passes the security of students is put at risk. If this bill passes it leaves campuses open to non 
law abiding who wish to do harm. Thank you for letting my voice be heard.  
Sincerely  
Dan Whitmore  
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